
 
 
 
February 19, 2025 
 
Requests for Information Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act 
The District has received and processed the following requests for information: 
 

1.​  Walz Label & Mailing Systems - Brett Ellis   Responded 1-15-2025 
2.​  Illinois Retired Teachers Association   Responded 1-15-2025 
3.​  Diane Benjamin   Responded 1-24-2025 
4.​  SteepSteel, LLC  Responded 2-10-2025 
5.​  Diane Benjamin   Responded 2-13-2025 
6.​  Cities 92.9 - Catrina Petersen   Responded 2-13-2025 

 


